
 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT TRANSPORT 

All applications for travel passes under the School Student Transport Scheme are 
to be made online.  
 
The online application form can be found at: 
www.transportnsw.info/school-students 
 
When completing your application, you should consult the bus operator for 
assistance in determining the correct route for your child’s journey.   The bus 
operators which currently serve the College are: 
 
Picton Buslines  
Tel: (02) 4677 1564 
www.buslinesgroup.com.au/picton 
 
Berrima Buslines 
Tel: (02) 4871 3211 
www.buslinesgroup.com.au/berrima 
 
Once your application has been lodged online, there is no need to print your 
application. The College will receive an email notification and will then validate 
your application.  Validated applications are then processed by Transport for 
NSW within two to three business days. The travel pass will be issued by mail to 
your home address. 
 
Students who need to travel by bus whilst their application is being processed 
should ensure they purchase a valid ticket for all bus journeys.  
 
For further information please visit Transport for NSW at 
www.transportnsw.info/school-students or call 131500. 

http://www.transportnsw.info/school-students

